
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 
 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 
June 12, 2023 
 
 
To The Mountain Shuttle, LLC 
d/b/a To the Mountain Shuttle 
1815 N 50th St 
Seattle, WA 98103 
 
Re:  TC-230129 - Granting Application for Charter/Excursion Authority - CH070898 
 
Dear To The Mountain Shuttle, LLC: 
 
On February 27, 2023, To The Mountain Shuttle, LLC, d/b/a To the Mountain Shuttle, filed an 
application to provide Charter and Excursion Carrier Services in the state of Washington, 
including services limited to specific auto transportation services granted with forbearance from 
rate and service regulation under RCW 81.68.015 as follows: 
 
Regular passenger service during the winter skiing season (approximately December 15 through 
March 15) between Husky Stadium Lot E18 Pole 2 and the South Bellevue Station Park-n-Ride 
to the Summit at Snoqualmie, Alpental, Summit West and Summit Central ski areas via WA 
State Route 520, Interstate 5 and Interstate 90. 
 
The Commission approves the application and issues the enclosed certificate CH070898 
authorizing To The Mountain Shuttle, LLC, d/b/a To the Mountain Shuttle, to provide Charter 
and Excursion carrier services in Washington including services limited to specific auto 
transportation services granted with forbearance from rate and service regulation. 
 
The Commission rules governing Passenger Transportation companies can be found in the 
Washington Administrative Code 480-30. If you have questions about this letter, please contact 
Licensing Services at 360-664-1222. You may also email us at transportation@utc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Patrick Remfrey 
Licensing Services Manager 

https://apps.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=480-30
mailto:transportation@utc.wa.gov


NOTICE:  This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision.  In 
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a 
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision.  You may seek Commission review of 
this decision.  Your request should be addressed to Amanda Maxwell, Secretary, 621 Woodland 
Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250.  You may also 
email your request to records@utc.wa.gov.  You must file a request for Commission review no 
later than 14 days after the date of this letter. 
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